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IMPORTANT DATES 

Exciting things are coming in 2022! As we head into the 
second half of our season, please be sure to check the 

website for important dates and announcements. Important 

dates are posted on our CALENDAR page, and new 
announcements will be posted on our HOMEPAGE. You 

won’t want to miss a thing!  
 

 

RECITAL COSTUMES 

Recital costumes have 

been ordered and will start 

arriving this spring! From 

now until April, we will be 

sending costumes home 

on a rolling basis. In order to ensure a proper fit, all students 

will try on costumes at the studio prior to bringing them home. Should you feel as though your child needs a different size 

costume, please let us know IMMEDIATELY. Due to inventory shortages and shipping delays, exchanging costumes will 

be exceptionally difficult this year. Once your student brings their costume home, please be sure to store the costume and 

all accessories in a safe place. Lost or damaged costumes will not be replaced.  

Please note that since costumes have already been ordered, they cannot be cancelled, and we are unable to provide 

refunds. If it becomes necessary for a student to drop a class, we will make sure you receive the costume that was 

ordered. 

 

SHOES & TIGHTS 

If you have not done so already, it is time to start ordering your shoes and tights for recital. All 
students will need to have the proper shoes and tights for studio pictures on Saturday, April 30th. 

Please do not wait until the last minute- with the global supply chain shortages, we are seeing 
significant shipping delays for some items. As a reminder, both shoe and tight orders must be placed at 

our 810 Main Street location. Front desk staff will be available to help with sizing/ordering Monday-
Thursday evening during regular class hours. When ordering shoes, please bring your student along to 
ensure a proper fit. Once shipments are received, all items will be delivered to the location of your 

student’s class. For more information on shoe requirements by class type, please visit the Policies 
page on our website: https://superstarsperformingarts.com/policies.php. 

 

          HAPPY NEW YEAR
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NEWSLETTERS ARE OUR 

PRIMARY FORM OF 

COMMUNICATION! 
 

Please take the time to read the monthly 

newsletters. 
Newsletters are sent to the email address 

provided at registration. The newsletters will be 

posted on the bulletin board outside of our 810 
lobby as well as on our website: 

SuperstarsPerformingArts.com 
 

If you are not receiving a monthly newsletter via 

e-mail, please contact us. Thank you! 
 

From all of us at Superstars, we 
want to wish you a HAPPY and 

HEALTHY New Year!!  


